Nick & Lorrie Peter
1374 Quail Creek
Marion, KS 66861

Tonya Richards
Zoning Administrator
230 E. Main St.
Marion, KS 66861

Dear Ms. Richards:

My wife and | received your notice of Public Hearing regarding the construction and operation of a wind energy
facility in our immediate area. We were quite overcome by the news. Not that we had not heard about it, but that we
had already missed out on some of the meetings, specifically those concerning County Commissioners’ approvals.

Ve realize that we are at a great disadvantage in that we are limited by time constrains in our effort to marshal forces to
combat this misguided venture. For that reason, we respectfully request the Planning Commission / Board of Appeals to
postpone its action of rendering a decision on this matter. We feel that this is an important matter not only to us and
our lives but to the people of the area and indeed the population of Marion County.

The decision to defend our rights in the face of such odds is a frightening undertaking, of which we know little of what to
expect. However, | am sure that we have friends and neighbors who are like minded regarding this issue, but see no
hope in pursuing justice in the face of such odds. Please, consider our plight. Thank you for your service to our
community.

Sincerely,

%\Miam Q@TL

Nick and Lorrie Peter



